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LIFE INSURANCE INCREASE 
 
 
TO:  All Retired Members Who Maintained City Life Insurance  
 
FROM: Dave Williams, Plan Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Life Insurance Increase – PBA Notice 
 
DATE:  December 22, 2016 
 
 
Dear Member: 
 
The PBA is attempting to formulate a list of members who maintained life insurance post-employment. As 
this is a direct self-pay benefit, we do not keep a record of participation. The PBA asked the city for the list 
through a public records request, but as of this date, the city has failed to comply. As such, I am 
conducting this mailout to all retirees. If you DID NOT maintain the life insurance no action is being 
requested and this does not apply to you. If you did maintain life insurance coverage please read the 
reverse side of this letter and contact the PBA directly without delay. 
 
In closing, on behalf of your Board of Trustees, I wish you a glorious holiday season and a joyful new year.       
 
 
 
 
 




